
From:  [mailto: ]  
Sent: Monday, 20 October 2014 3:50 PM 
To: community 
Subject: submission process 
 
Attention Bruce Colman, 
  
As I could not attend a community drop- in session held at Horsley Park Hall Horsley Drive on the 8 
October 2014 
  
That we as landowners inside your red lined area which you are proposing to extend the Western 
Sydney Employment Area boundry in relation to Horsley Park and Cecil Park, Fairfield, NSW. 
Are owners of property,  at  Horsley park,  
  
We as landowners are interested and happy to have our land included in the proposed changes in 
your future planning at Horsley Park   
  
We are asking that we are keept in formed on proposed changes in the future development  
  
  
  
We are asking that our PERSONAL DETAILES ARE NOT TO BE MADE PUBLIC, Please!  
Thank you! 
  
  
Postal Address:        
  

 
 

  
Regards 
  

 
  
 


	From: Mary [mailto:mary.bartolo@bigpond.com]  Sent: Monday, 20 October 2014 3:50 PM To: community Subject: submission process



